
Regalo
Rush
Gift Request 

We want to ensure
that all our EHS

families can have gifts
for the holiday season.

If your family could
use assistance getting
gifts this year fill out

the form by December
2nd

FOR MORE INFO MESSAGE
US ON OUR INSTAGRAM

Instagram @ehs_latinos_unidos.
or ask any Latinos Unidos officers, or ask

Maestra Alcántar or Profe Vidal.


